
 

Council Members Present 
 
Greg Pearce, Chair 
District Six 
 
Bill Malinowski 
District One 
 
Paul Livingston 
District Four 
 
Jim Manning 
District Eight 
 
Norman Jackson 
District Eleven 
 
Others Present: 
 
Gwendolyn Kennedy 
Yvonne McBride 
Joyce Dickerson 
Dalhi Myers 
Michelle Onley 
Gerald Seals 
Kimberly Williams-Roberts 
Brandon Madden 
Larry Smith 
Beverly Harris 
Brad Farrar 
Chad Fosnight 

ADMINISTRATION & FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 

April 25, 2017 
6:00 PM 

County Council Chambers 
 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the agenda was 
sent to radio and TV stations, newspapers, persons requesting notification, and 

was posted on the bulletin board located in the lobby of the County 
Administration Building 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mr. Pearce called the meeting to order at approximately 6:00 PM 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

Regular Session: March 28, 2016 – Mr. Livingston moved, seconded by Mr. N. Jackson, 
to approve the minutes as distributed. The vote in favor was unanimous.  
 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
 

Mr. Malinowski moved, seconded by Mr. N. Jackson, to adopt the agenda as published. 
The vote in favor was unanimous. 
 

ITEMS FOR ACTION 
 

Capital Projects: Authorization of Purchase Contract for 7615 Wilson Blvd. – Mr. 
Pearce stated this is a request to replace the Upper Township Magistrate Office.  
 
Mr. N. Jackson moved, seconded by Mr. Livingston, to forward to Council with a 
recommendation to approve the request to authorize the purchase of property at 7615 
Wilson Blvd. The vote was in favor. 
 
FY17 – District 8 Hospitality Tax Allocations – Mr. Malinowski moved, seconded by 
Mr. N. Jackson, to forward to Council with a recommendation to approve the allocation 
of $2,000 to the Columbia City Ballet and $2,000 to the Columbia Classical Ballet.  
 
Mr. Manning requested a friendly amendment to allocate $2,000 to the SC Philharmonic.  
 
The vote in favor was unanimous. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 

 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:04 PM. 

 
 

The Minutes were transcribed by Michelle M. Onley, Deputy Clerk of Council 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


